
 
 

  

 

                

NEW TIME, DATE, & VENUE 
The new location is: Grand Terrace Civic Center, 

22795 Barton Road, Grand Terrace 92313. We will 

park behind City Hall at the Civic Center, but enter 

through the front of the library. The meeting room is 

on the right.  

The new date is the FIRST SATURDAY of each month, 

but still 2-4 pm. 

See you November 5th at 2 pm. 

                    

BOARD ANNOUNCEMENTS 
We are officially part of the National Modern Quilt 

Guild with non-profit status. We have joined SCCQG, 

so we have insurance. We have by-laws completed.  

The 2017 Executive Board slate will be voted on 

November 5th:  

President-Laura Greene, VP Programs-Nicole Mundel, 

VP Communications-open, Treasurer-Gayle Bennett, 

Secretary-Cindy Chrisler. 

 

CHARITY 
Thank you for the donations of blocks at the last 
meeting. 
We no longer need block lotto blocks for quilts. Your 
generosity 
the last 2 months has given us a good start. 
We will be accepting quilts for the disabled vets (45 x 
50) at this time. 
For our December meeting, please bring non-
perishable food items. 

           

SHARE AT THE MEETING 
Make a Funky Basket Block Lotto to enter and 

possibly win. See the website, 

iemodernquiltguid.com for the pattern. 

Bring your show and tell. 

Wear your quilted nametag. 

You could win a raffle prize.  Join use for comradery. 



 
 

  

 

      

PROGRAMS 
Our last program was fascinating. We loved Leah 

Kabaker’s take on “MODERN.” 

November-Enjoy small group instruction from our 

members. Experience bindings, applique, and a cute 

zipper pouch! 

December-Bring your favorite dessert for our sweet 

potluck. Bring a yard of quality solid fabric for the RIP 

IT GAME. 

 


